
 

 

Memo 

Date: March 21, 2017 

To:  All Affiliated CUPE BC Local Presidents  

c: CUPE BC Executive Board, CUPE National Staff 

From: Trevor Davies, Secretary-Treasurer 

Re:   Telephone Town Hall with NDP Leader John Horgan 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers,  
 
I’m writing to let you know that next week, on Wednesday March 29th, from 7:00-8:30 pm, 
CUPE BC is hosting a special Telephone Town Hall with NDP Leader John Horgan for all 
85,000 CUPE members across the province. With the May 9 Provincial Election just around 
the corner, this is a great opportunity for our members to hear directly from John about his 
plans. 
 
I’d really appreciate it if you could let as many of your members know about the Town Hall. 
John Horgan will be launching his official election campaign very soon after the Town Hall, 
and he’ll use this Town Hall as an opportunity to let CUPE members know how an NDP 
government would make life better for working people and their families. John has also agreed 
to take questions from members all over the province. 
 
You and your members will receive a Broadcast Voice Message on Tuesday, March 28 to let 
you know the Town Hall is happening - along with a call-in number if you prefer to use a 
different phone. Then, on Wednesday, you will receive a call just before 7:00 pm - all you have 
to do is stay on the line and you’ll be connected to the Town Hall. 
 
I really hope that you and your members will be able to participate in this important Town Hall. 
 
In solidarity,  
 
Trevor Davies 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
TD/SL 
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